
Rec  Elizabeth J for showing self belief and pride in her learning this week. Elizabeth had a great understanding of the story 

‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and used this to write her sentences. We are very proud of you. Well done. 

Fletcher N for showing self belief in your writing. You are starting to use your sounds. Well done! 

Year 1 Kiarna F for some fabulous ideas when designing your fantasy castle. I loved your doughnut  room! Thank you for lis-

tening and learning this week.  

Year 2 Marie for working hard to show our school values this week. Marie I’m so proud of you for showing self-belief and per-

severance. You have been ready to learn in every lesson. Well done, keep it up superstar! 

Year 3 Jaydun H for showing self-belief and perseverance with your learning this week. Well done! 

Year 4 Phoebe S for showing pride in your work this week. Your publish write was beautiful.  

Year 5 Logan C for showing perseverance and pride during our afternoon lessons in Year 5. You have made super progress and 

I am very proud of you. Well done.  

Year 6 Summer G for showing perseverance with your handwriting this week. You have also shown self-belief when you have 

been choosing adventurous vocabulary. Well done  

 

Hot Chocolate with Mrs Wynn  

Mrs Wynn likes to invite one learner from each class to join her for a chocolate drink and a chat.  These  pupils will be children who 
have gone “over and above” around school and modelled the Doxey values to everyone.   

Last weeks chosen children for going ‘over and above’ were:- 

REC: Cade and Macie-Jai, Y1: Ava, Y2: Elsie-May Y3: Jacob, Y4: Amadea, Y5: Laeton-Lee and Y6: Oliver E all  joined 
Mrs Wynn for hot chocolate on Friday. 

Dinner Ladies Award 

Year 3 Kacy-Marie for being very responsible and for thinking of others when you found something in your lunchbox that 

contains nuts. Well done for being sensible. We are very proud of you.  

Year 5 George for encouraging the children to paly with the toys properly. Thank you for taking the time to show them how. 

You were fantastic and very kind.  

Year 6 Olaf for always tidying up the toys that have been dropped on the floor. Your also very kind to ask if we need any 

help with anything else. You are an excellent role model every day and we appreciate everything you do.  



Attendance  

As a school we have a responsibility to inform parents of 
their child’s attendance. Parents have a legal responsibility 
to ensure regular school attendance which is deemed to be 
around 95%.  

If a child’s attendance falls below this percentage we have 
a responsibility to work with families to improve attend-
ance.  

We are monitored by the Local Authority and have to 
show we are monitoring school attendance and taking ac-
tion where needed. 

If you have any concerns regarding attendance please do 
not hesitate to contact the school to discuss this further. We 
want to work with you to  prevent your child  missing valu-
able education.  

CLASS WITH THE BEST ATTENDANCE—Week Ending  
23.06.23 

Year 3—96.7% 

 

Here’s how the other classes performed: 

Year 1—90%, Year 2—88.7%, Year 4—85.2%  

 Year 5—95.7% and Year 6—91.2% 

 

 

Dates for your diary ... 

Date Event  

Friday 30th June Non uniform day, please  bring a bottle donation for our summer fayre.  

Thursday 6th July 9am—10am MPFT Parent Coffee Morning 

Non Uniform day, please bring a chocolate or sweets donation for our summer fayre 

Wednesday 12th July Transition day for Y6 children moving to Blessed William Howard 

Thursday 13th July Sports Day  

EYFS 09:15– 10:00 

KS1: 10:30—11:30 

KS2:  1:30pm—3.00pm 

Friday 14th July School Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 18th July Y6 Leavers trip Bowling  

Thursday 20th July Leavers Lunch 

Friday 21st July Y6 Leavers Assembly at 9.15am 

Polite Reminder 

If your child will not be in school please call 

the office before 9.20am. Thank you.  

For your information 

We have just been made aware that from 

September 2023 the cost of a school lunch 

will increase to £2.83.  


